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DME

May 29, 1984

Docket No. 50-305
Wisconsin Public Service
Corporation

ATTN: Mr. C. E. Glesler,
Vice President
Power Production

P. 0. Box 1200

Green Bay, WI 84305

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated May 18, 1984, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to your attention
in Inspection Report No. 50-305/84-03 forwarded by our letter dated April 19,
1984. Based on a May 23, 1984 telecon between T. Kenekelis of the KNPP staff
and N. Nicholson of this office, we understand interim measures have been
implemented to ensure proper respiratory protection training for contractor
personnel until the modifications to the respiratory protection training
program 2re completed. If this understanding is not correct, please notify
us. We will examine these matters during a subsequent inspection.

Sincerely,
} J /1({//
110, Chief
redness and
Miologi Safety Branch
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